Sharon O'Reilly

From: Paul Ko
Sent: 12 October 2:5

To: DevelopmentControl
Subject: Greening Goldsworth Road
Categories: Sharon

Dear Sirs

The proposed 40 - storey building is an example of architectural 'bad manners'. It would blight the
environment with an over dense population and doubtlessly create logistical problems.

Not advisable.
Yours faithfully
Paul Koh

Sent from my Huawei phone



